Saint Paul the Apostle Church Conventual Franciscan Friars

800 Bello Street
Pismo Beach, CA 93449

(805) 773-2219

FAX (805) 773-8617

May 26, 2021

My dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

May the Lord give you his peace. The Saint Paul the Apostle Altar and Rosary Society invites you to participate in a new donation program of a spiritual bouquet of flowers which will be placed at the foot of our Altar in the church in loving honor of a living loved one or in loving memory of a deceased loved one.

The bouquet of flowers will remain there for a period of time until the time comes to replace it with another bouquet. During the liturgical seasons of Advent and Lent, flowers are not permitted in the church by the liturgical norms as our attention is drawn to penitential practices during both of these privileged seasons. During Christmas and Easter, the parish covers the cost and decoration of the Altar and Sanctuary.

Therefore, the openings we have for the donation of spiritual bouquets is during Ordinary Time which runs until Sunday, November 27, 2021.

To donate a spiritual bouquet at the foot of our Altar in loving honor of a living loved one or in loving memory of a deceased loved one, requests are now open and being received on a first come, first served basis. Please include with your request with your name, contact information, and the name of the person you wish to have remembered living or deceased. All requests are to be e-mailed to admin@stpaulspismobeach.com and please write on the subject line Altar Flowers. Your request will be forwarded to the Altar & Rosary Society member coordinating the donations and setup of the flowers.

Many blessings to all of you and know that you and your loved ones have a special place in our prayers.

arozo, OFM Conv

Truly yours,

Frl./Jacob Carazo, OFM Conv.

Pastor